Prequalification application period
for “Trunk Road T2 and infrastructure
works for developments at former south
apron” extended

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (September
21) extended the application period for prequalification for the design and
build contract for "Trunk Road T2 and Infrastructure Works for Developments
at the Former South Apron" to noon on October 12.

The CEDD invited interested tenderers to apply for the prequalification
for the contract on August 17 and the original application period was set to
due at noon on September 28.

The extension of the application period was gazetted today. Details of
the prequalification are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender/contract/tender/index.html#ED/2018/04). For
enquiries, please call Hyder-Meinhardt Joint Venture at 2911 2048 during
office hours.
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